
Sent: 27/07/2023 6:18:07 PM
Subject: Development application DA 2023/0868

I'm wri�ng to you to give feedback on the development applica�on 2023/0868.

My family have built & lived in Cumberland Ave since 1958 and so very few people have the
rela�onship with, or knowledge of, the area that I am providing to you here.

I definitely do not want the applica�on to be approved due to these reasons...

1. Inconsistent with the desired future character of the area.

2) Loss of neighborhood, and fails to create a be�er environment.

I know that the local people will fight back against this proposal and any future proposals that are
similar in nature.

Kind Regards
Glen pa�son


